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Dear VEC,

I am a resident of Aireys Inlet.

I wish to express my concerns regarding appropriate representation for the townships of Anglesea, Aireys Inlet,
Lorne, Fairhaven and Moggs Creek. These townships are unique within the Surf Coast shire and their
representation needs to focus on issues not shared by townships such as Torquay and Winchelsea, in particular
issues regarding the preservation of the Otways environment, the Great Ocean Road, preservation of the
characteristics of the townships, sustainable tourism and coastal erosion. These areas should be merged and
represented by two councillors.

A further six councillors could represent the remaining areas split into to three wards based on population.

Yours faithfully
Jeanette Butler

Aireys Inlet 3231
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